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GLSEN Donated Books Will Corrupt Children
at School

By Linda Harvey
The homosexual group GLSEN, the
Gay Lesbian and Straight
Education Network, has a new
project to send collections of
books to as many schools as
possible, and these books will not
be “Little Women” or “The Little
Engine that Could.” They call it the
“Rainbow Library” but of course,
their version of celebrating a
rainbow is not a blessing and
covenant from God but the
opposite—defying God’s word by
confusing and corrupting
impressionable children about
gender and homosexuality.
 

Here's what GLSEN writes about this effort, that, quote, “...Across 28
states and 3,600 schools, GLSEN has sent books that center the
voices of queer authors of color and voices of trans and nonbinary
authors.” GLSEN goes on to say that these books reflect the “feelings
and fears” of “queer childhood.” Queer childhood???

Read more

OH HB 616 Has Strong
Potential for Child
Protection
Outrage from “LGBTQ” activists,
some major newspapers, the
teachers’ unions, and some large
school districts is misdirected at
best and child-endangering at
worst.
Showing their extreme leftwing
bias or ignorance of the bill’s
contents, or both, these folks
seem more self-interested than
concerned about child welfare.
They. Are. Wrong.
[PHOTO: "LGBTQ" flag display in
Brunswick, OH school hallway]

Read More

Should Children Be Corrupted at School?
Children deserve a time of innocence in childhood and an education
free from exploitation and sexualization. Unfortunately that's
becoming more and more difficult to find. 
 
This is our goal at Mission America: to stand up for sound Christian
values in America and protect our children.
 
Mission America thrives on your prayers, your appreciation of our
resources, and the contributions so graciously made to this ministry. 
We continue to expose anti-child policies and actions.
 
Visit our website at www.missionamerica.com to make a secure online
donation. Just follow the link on our home page or you may send a
donation to: 
 
Mission America
PO Box 21836
Columbus, OH 43221

Thank you so much and may God bless you!

Visit our Website

 Thank you for your prayers and support!
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